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TAMWORTH FIRE/RESCUE DEPARTMENT 

 

Board of Firewards Meeting 

February 2, 2023 

 

Firewards Present:  J. Bowles, H. Remick 

 

Members Present:  Chief Richard Colcord, Capt. Diane Bowles, Capt. Dave Cribbie, J. 

Baumann, J Larocque 

 

Public Present:  None 

 

Meeting Opened at 19:32 by Chairman Bowles 

 

Minutes: The Board reviewed the January 5, 2023 minutes.  Since a quorum was not 

present they were not accepted. 

 

Old Business: 

Central Station new rear apparatus door.  Motor and springs still need to be mounted. 

 

New Business: 

Chief Colcord has contacted a generator company regarding the automatic transfer switch 

not working at Central station but hasn’t heard back yet. 

 

Car 1 has been repaired under warranty. 

 

J. Bowles circulated draft SOGs for the use of Car 2, and for attending out of town 

trainings to those at the meeting.  Those present agreed with the wording but no vote was 

taken by the Board due to the lack of a quorum.   

 

Discussed purchasing several 3’x20’ 10 oz runners in green so that they stand out from 

the salvage covers.  It was agreed that this would be a good idea and it was mentioned 

that the ends of the red ones that we have could be marked with green paint to make them 

stand out as well. 

 

Chief Colcord advised that he’s installed the new radio Car 1. 

 

D. Cribbie mentioned that we should invite our local and state police to our 3/9/23 

electric vehicle training. 

 

Next week’s fire training will be SCBA station search. 

 

Adjournment: Motion for adjournment made by H. Remick at 20:07, seconded by J. 

Bowles all in favor. 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, Jim Bowles, Chairman – Town of Tamworth Board of Firewards 


